

BARABOO RIVER RUNNERS CLUB NEWSLETTER



TEXT "GROOMER" TO: 608-200-8400 FOR TRAIL UPDATES!

MARCH 2022







NEXT MEETING:

WHEN: April 13th, 2022

WHERE: Zeman's Old Highway House (Formally Chasers Bar in Baraboo)

TIME: 6:30 p.m. Come early & check the new place out!!

IT'S MARCH MEMBERS!!

Hi this is Grace Holt and I am your club's secretary's daughter. I had to help my mom with those festive pictures on top of the green colored text box that you see, so I hope you enjoy my addition to this week's newsletter! Have a great off season!

Ok, well thank you Grace, now we just have to get her and others more involved with our club! Hey, maybe I will just let her write the whole newsletter....no just kidding!

The season is coming to an end & unfortunately we didn't get a lot of riding in here in our own county, but maybe there is still hope! We did have a fun and successful club ride in Phillips, WI in February though. Thank you to all that participated and a special thank you to Steve Senger who led the group on some fun trails! There were some "ducky awards" given out too! Thank you, Wendy Senger for thinking of a fun thing to add to an already fun trip!









Let's all get ready for next year!! We had 16 riders this year, let's shoot for more next year!

Hopefully we will see more people at our next meeting and we can talk about some ideas on how to get more people (young and older) to get involved. We would like to plan some fun activities in the off season, so if any one has any ideas, please let us know.

As the weather gets a little warmer, we will be removing signage from the trails. This will probably be in April. If you would like to help, please contact us at boo.river.runner@gmail.com.

Don't forget to support our great sponsors too!

Have a great rest of March.

Angie

*Side note: I put the pictures on myself, didn't need my daughters help with that! LOL!

Please thank our sponsors by supporting them even in our off season!

